
The Loss Prevention Foundation (LPF) Announces  
New Director of Operations 

 
 
Matthews, NC (March 7, 2018) - The Loss Prevention 
Foundation announced that Mathew Schriner, LPC has 
been named as its Director of Operations, effective March 
5, 2018. The appointment is to enhance the foundations 
ability to continue to deliver on its mission and passion is to 
advance the retail loss prevention and asset protection 
profession by providing relevant, convenient and 
challenging educational resources. 
 

"I am extremely excited about having a talent like Mat join the Foundation. His 
experience and enthusiasm for the Foundation's mission will be a tremendous asset to 
our team and the industry," stated Terry Sullivan, LPC and LPF's President. Terry 
continued, "Schriner joins the Foundation after serving most recently as Safety Manager 
for Lowe's Companies, Inc. Mat has held numerous other positions at Lowe's to include 
Corporate Manager of Loss Prevention, Safety & Operations Support and Loss 
Prevention Core Business Manager (LP Process & Strategy), Loss Prevention 
Operations Technical Project Manager (LP Operations) along with 6 years of Area 
Manager experience. Prior to Lowe's, Mat served the soft-lines industry for 5 years with 
Kohl’s, L.S. Ayers and K-Mart." Mat is a graduate of Indiana University with a bachelor’s 
degree in criminal justice.  “Go Hoosiers!” emphasized Mat. 
 
"It's an honor and a privilege to be able to serve The Loss Prevention Foundation and 
the Loss Prevention/Asset Protection industry. I’m looking forward to being part of the 
organization’s ongoing success." stated Schriner.  
 
Schriner will be responsible for overseeing operations, marketing, strategy, industry 
outreach and all program enhancements of the organization. 
 

Mat’s contact information: 
Mat.Schriner@LossPreventionFoundation.org 
© 704 249 8998 

 
 
  
 


